Finance Department
1204 NE 201% Avenue
Fairview, OR 97024
Chool District 503-661-7200

NOTIFICATION OF AWARD

RFP for Traffic Engineering Services

To: Proposers and Other Interested Persons
From: Reynolds School District # 7

Date: Feb 17,2016

The Evaluation Committee has completed its assessment of the interviews with those finalists
selected from the short list of this RFP.

The Committee has selected the following proposer to move forward:

Kittelson & Associates, Inc.

It is Reynolds School District’s intention to contract with the listed firm shortly.

Please direct any questions regarding this notice to the attention of Bob Collins at
rcollins@daycpm.com.

Sincerely,

Steve Urke
Procurement Office




